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Providing First Class Education in an Exceptional Learning Environment 

From the Principal 
DIARY DATES 

Term 2 

 

Book Week Performance 

24th July 

 

GCOPS Rehearsal and   

Performance 

Thursday 2nd August 

 

Preschool visit 

Thursday 9th July 

 

Student Banking  

Thursday at School 

 

Library 

Every Thursday 

 

Music Lessons 

Every Wednesday 

Time to wrap up another term at Laggan Public School.  It has 

been a busy, productive term with the students actively en-

gaged in so many wonderful learning experiences.  

A big thank you to the P&C for their generous donation to cover 

the cost of our excursions, making it affordable for students to 

attend performances workshops, sporting days and more. 

Music lessons have gone well this term and will continue next 

term. Student can continue with guitar or piano next term or 

can swap if the are keen to learn something new. It is fantastic 

listening to the students playing each week and seeing their 

skills develop. 

Next term we will be learning about the Great Barrier Reef. This 

topic has been one the students have been keenly interested in 

during the year so it will be taught across all learning areas,    

including Science, Maths, Geography, English and Creative Arts. 

We are looking forward to learning about the amazing world        

beneath the waves and what is being done to protect such a 

unique environment. 

Vicki Wright has been an absolute 

asset this term in the role of SAM. 

We are very sorry to see her leave 

and thank her for her hard work 

and support. These are the froggy 

cupcakes we made as a thank you 

to Vicki. 

 

Laura Holt 

Principal 

EST. 1868 



The Laggan Leader Page 2 The Laggan Leader Page 2  

 We have had a very busy few weeks! Students have travelled to Questacon to learn about 

energy and electricity and the National Botanic Gardens to have a private tour all about 

the many plant adaptations Australian plants have. They also attended the presentation of 

the CWA country of study poster awards where each student received a prize and Oliver’s 

poster was selected to go to the Southern Tablelands judging.  

As well as that the students travelled back to Canberra to watch the spectacular              

production of George’s Marvellous Medicine! We have been studying the book in class 

and the students were able to predict how they thought the story would be brought to life 

on stage. 

Exploring    

energy at 

Questacon. 

Oliver got 

electrified! 

We learnt all 

about plant 

adaptations 

around      

Australia 
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Practising our botanical 

sketching skills 

CWA award presentation 

A day out at the Canberra 

Theatre 



  

Coding our robots 
Sport 

Showing off our 

baking 



  

Lilly’s sound art 

Max’s procedure 



Community Notices 

Social Worker begins at Wellness Centre 

As you all may be aware the Youth Council 

has been fundraising for a few years for a 

social worker to be based at the Wellness 

Centre, Crookwell Hospital one day a Week 

for 12 months. I am happy to announce that 

this service will begin Friday 20th July.     

Service provider will be Ashkar & Co         

Psychological Services Ph: 4821 9593. More 

information will be in your newsletters next 

term, however I would like to thank         

everyone for your support and generous  

donations for the “Why it’s great to be alive” 

project.  

Jo Marshall 


